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09.19.2016
Dear Maneger,
Last year we had a study published in your journal. Then we have told you that we have another study. Finally, we have prepared it. Please find the electronic version of the manuscript of our paper entitled “First Report of Anaphes chrysomelae (Hymenoptera: Mymaridae) on the Eggs of Chrysolina herbacea (Coleoptera: Chrysomelidae) from Turkey” submitted for consideration of publication as a Scientific Notes in Florida Entomologist. The authors are: Şener Tarla and Gülcan TARLA have read and approved the submitted manuscript. 

Please send all correspondence to: E-mail: sener.tarla@usak.edu.tr. This paper has been carefully drafted and edited with the guideline of the Journal. I appreciate the opportunity to be considered.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you or the reviewers have any questions. 

Kind Regards,

Dr. Şener TARLA
